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      MEMORANDUM 
______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
FROM:   Janea Marking, Director of Business Services 
 
Date:     November 3, 2016 
 
RE:         RFP 16/16-1 Final Selection 
    
 
 
Thank you to everyone who submitted proposals for RFP 16/17-1/.  Color Printing Systems has been selected as the 
new Print Service Provider for Highline School District. 
 
 
 
 
Please contact me directly if you have any questions, 206-631-3079 or Janea.Marking@highlineschools.org. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


